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HOLY FAMILY CHURCH 

The Building and Finance Committees of Holy Family Parish, would like to thank all who attended the June 
Information Meetings. It was wonderful to get the feedback of our parishioners. These meetings were held to 
explain that we do not have the financial resources to build the proposed addition. Holy Family is currently 
running a deficit. The collections are not covering our operating expenses. The priority of the Building 
Committee is to work on keeping our building safe and well maintained.  The Finance Committee is closely 
monitoring monies spent versus what our collections bring in.  

The following is a list of capital repairs urgently needed: 

1/Flat Roof 

2/HVAC-pipe wrapping  

3/Fire Panel 

4/New Glass in Lenhard Room Windows 

5/Bathroom in Rectory (Tub Replacement) 

The Finance Committee is approaching the Diocese for approval to access the money in the One Heart One 
Soul account to do the above capital repairs. 

 

Further Upgrades would include: 

Painting Lenhard room, Narthex, Adoration Chapel 

New flooring in Narthex and Lenhard Room 

Replace Chairs in Lenhard Room & Adoration Chapel 

Kitchen redesign 

Replace Baseboard Heaters in Office with an HVAC unit 

Improve Lighting in Narthex 

Upgrade the Parish Website 

The information sessions demonstrated the importance of having “town hall like” meetings as a means of 
communicating information to the parish. This allowed parishioners to ask questions and provide comments in 
a positive manner. We have a lot of work to do, with the help of our new Stewardship Committee and our 
Staff, which would include addressing the deficit, building unity, identifying the needs of our parish, just a few 
examples. We will keep you all apprised on the progress. 
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